North Middle School
Site Based Council
March 20, 2014
The North Middle School Site Based council met March 20, 2014.  Members present included:  Laura McGray, Stephanie Riley, Connie Abell, Jill Sanders, and Lisa Sturman.  Amber Tabor was absent.
Guests:  Ms. McGray recognized Tammy Stephens.
Agenda:  Ms. Sturman made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Riley seconded.
Minutes:  Ms. Sturman made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Riley seconded.
Student Achievement:
The 8th grade band received all 1’s or 1 ½’s on their performance.
Planning: 
There will be special SBDM meeting on March 27 to discuss policy adjustments and personnel. 
There will be an informational meeting for 5th graders and their parents on April 24, 2014 from 6:00 – 7:00.
We will have Pastries for Parents and the Parent SBDM election.
The Council agreed they would like to have a Behavior Interventionist and an Academic Interventionist next school year.

Budget Report:  The Council reviewed the FRYSC budget for FY15.  Ms. Sturman made a motion to approve the budget and Ms. Sanders seconded.  The budget was passed.
Review:
The Council reviewed the ABRI data.  Each grade level dropped in Math and Reading with some students still showing growth.
As of today, 113 students have enrolled, withdrawn or both this school year.
Ms. McGray told the Council about the first “Gotcha Reward” and the ones planned for the remainder of the year.



New Business:
The Council discussed SBDM attendance.  After missing a 3rd meeting in a calendar year, the member can be removed and an election would be held for a new member before the next meeting.  Ms. Riley made a motion to approve the policy and Ms. Sturman seconded.  The motion passed.
The Council discussed adding a Co-Chair position to the SBDM.  In the absence of the principal, the Co-Chair would conduct the monthly meeting.  Ms. Sanders made a motion to approve the policy and Ms. Abell seconded.  The motion passed.
Next SDBM:  Ms. Sturman made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Riley seconded.  The next meeting will a Special Meeting held on March 27, 2014.

